University Policy Committee
March 29, 2011
Present:  C. Locklear, A. Bunch, G. Vanderpool, S. Tronto, P. Simpson, M. Dowdy,  J. Chinn, D. Payne, N. Floyd, J. Durham, P. Gemperline, M. Walker and Y. Newsome (ex-officio)
I.
Welcome and Approval of Minutes
The meeting began with C. Locklear calling the meeting to order.   C. Locklear asked for a motion to approve the minutes of the January 25, 2011 meeting. Austin Bunch moved approval; John Durham seconded the motion.  The motion was approved with no negative votes.
VC Mickey Dowdy introduced the new representative from University Advancement, Ms. Patricia Simpson.

II.
Standing Items

C. Locklear distributed a handout of what’s in the “queue” for review.

A.
PRR Divisional Updates
· Academic Affairs (A. Bunch)
The division has met and reviewed expectations, processes and timelines.  There was a discussion surrounding the Undergraduate and Graduate Catalogs, specifically about what would be included in the UPM, in anything.  
· Health Sciences (G. Vanderpool)

G. Vanderpool reports that he will be meeting with the deans to have a similar discussion that Academic Affairs had.  They are specifically working on how to transition the animal control policy into the PRR process.

· Research & Graduate Studies (P. Gemperline)

P. Gemperline reports that they are moving forward on the Visiting Scholars PRR.  The Post Doctorate PRR needs to be updated.
· University Advancement (M. Dowdy)

M. Dowdy had questions regarding a fundraising regulation.  It was determined that he needed to submit that policy for review.  They will next be working on the rules around data management.
· Board of Trustees (J. Durham)
J. Durham reported that Mr. Brinkley is still working on converting the bylaws into PRR form.

B.
Items deleted from the Faculty Manual

There were no policies deleted from the Faculty Manual.  There should be some to report at the next meeting.
III.
Old Business
A.
Progress Reports –S. Tronto reported that individual meetings are taking place and everyone is contributing.  If everyone does what they say that are going to do, then satisfactory progress will be made.  S. Tronto asked the UPC to think of what percentage of the UPM is complete.  S. Tronto will begin her report in early June.
IV.
New Business

The April meeting will likely be cancelled due to coinciding with Founder’s Day.  There will be an email going out to confirm the cancellation and rescheduling the meeting.
V.
Next Steps

None

VI.
Adjournment 
